
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Fire Committee will meet in the Fire Department meeting room at 80 E. Sharon Road, 
Glendale, Ohio 45246 on Thursday, January 16th at 5:30 pm, to discuss general Fire 

Department business.   This meeting is open to the public.  
 

Debbie Grueninger, Chairperson 
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